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Friday 17th May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At the end of this half term, the Year 5 classes will be participating in an end of term 

performance.  The dates and times for each of these performances are: 

Date and Time Performers Class/Classes Watching 

Tuesday 21st May  

9.15am 
Year 5: New Zealand 

Reception: Tanzania 

Year 1: England 

Year 2: Italy 

Year 3: Namibia 

Year 4: India 

Year 6: Peru 

Tuesday 21st May 

2.30pm 
Year 5: Australia 

Reception: Egypt 

Year 1: Northern Ireland 

Year 2: Poland 

Year 3: Zimbabwe 

Year 4: Tibet 

Year 6: Chile 

Thursday 23rd 
May 

9.15am 

Year 5: Japan 

Year 1: Wales 

Year 2: Belgium 

Year 3: Ghana 

Year 4: Bangladesh 

Year 6: Brazil 

Thursday 23rd 
May 

2.30pm 

Year 5: Madagascar 

Reception: Cameroon 
Reception: Morocco 

Year 1: Scotland 

Year 2: Spain 

Year 3: South Africa 

Year 4: China 

Year 6: Argentina 

It would be lovely to see as many of the children’s parents and carers at these performances 

as possible.  If you are free, please do come along. 

Kind regards, 

Marie Hardie 

Deputy Headteacher 


